Dear member of St Paul's Lutheran Church,

THIS IS AN IMPORTANT INVITATION!!!

As you know, our congregation is in the midst of preparing itself to call a new pastor. The Call Committee and the Congregation Council would like to offer each of you the opportunity to participate in this important decision in the life of the congregation.

As a means of achieving this goal, the Congregation Council invites every member of the congregation to a meeting:

Wednesday September 20, 2017

6:00 p.m.

In Celebration Hall

The Bishop of the Northeastern Pennsylvania Synod, Samuel Zeiser, as well as Pastor Niels H Nielsen will be present to discuss our progress in the process to call a new pastor.

We sincerely hope that as many members as possible will avail themselves of this opportunity to participate in the determination of the future of our congregation.

Sincerely,

The Congregation Council